
May, 14, 2021 
 
Dear Executive Director  
   
I request to be recognized as an intervenor in DW 21-090 regarding the Aquarion 
acquisition of New England Service company.  
   
I represent the Bretton Woods Property Owners (BWPOA) association and am an 
intervenor in DW 17-165 and DW 19-131 regarding Abenaki water,a subsidiary of New 
England Service.  
   
I realize the request is late, however I did not see the notice on the PUC web site.  
   
My request is to be recognized as an intervenor in DW 21-090 and I plan to be on the 
call tomorrow ,Friday May 14 at 2 pm.  
   
Thank you.  
   
Paul Mueller  
BWPOA 


